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Comments: As a property owner in Big Sky, I am writing to express my full and unconditional support for the East

Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange.  I believe this exchange is a beneficial move for all Montana public land

users  that would help to preserve the natural beauty and ecosystem of the region.

 

The land in question is a beautiful and valuable natural resource that should be protected for future generations.

By facilitating a land swap, the Forestry Service can help to ensure that this land remains in its natural state,

providing habitat for wildlife and a space for outdoor recreation and enjoyment.

 

Additionally, an exchange can help to provide access to land that is currently difficult to reach or otherwise

inaccessible. This would allow for greater public access and enjoyment of the area, as well as providing

opportunities for research and conservation efforts.

 

I urge the Forestry Service to consider the many benefits of the East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange

and to move forward with this proposal. Thank you for your commitment to protecting our natural resources and

for considering my support for this important initiative.

 

Sincerely,

Michael Brown


